
Pappy Earl. Picture taken May 2002.

1966

Lawyer, Mr. L. R. Dalton, who was a member of Morton’s Point Camp and Partner of Haskett &
Dalton had sent a letter to the Department of the Provincial Secretary and Citizenship to have the
Limited Company of Morton’s Point Ltd. C - 2455 - S dissolved and transfer fixed assets to the
new organization and to change the Head Office address. A reply letter from the Department
dated February 15th 1966 stated it could not be done so long as the Limited Company was still in
existence and that the Camp would have to comply with The Corporations Act and the related
Statutes. The Department wrote again on June 17th, 1966 asking for the Camp to submit an
application for an order accepting the surrender of the letters patent. Again on July 25th 1966 the
Department requested a reply from their June 17th letter. On September 8th 1966 the Department
sent another letter and copies of the previous 3 to Haskett & Dalton Barristers and Solicitors with
carbon copies to Mr. C. G. Teeter and Mr. W. A. Winslow. They noted that since August 27th

1965 they have had protracted correspondence with the Corporation and it’s agents, concerning
it’s failure to file a notice of Special Resolution, changing the location of the Head Office from the
Town of Walkerville to the City of London (163 Foster, home of Member W. A. Winslow). The
delay was that this had to go to the Annual Meeting for a vote.

A new boat was
purchased for the
Camp for $1, 030.00
plus $51.50 for licence
(# 55E 5656) and
$150.00 for Ted
Dudley to transport her
to the lake. A cheque
for the balance was
sent to Mose Suzor on
June 10th , 1966 and he
sent a receipt for the
total to the Camp on

June 10th, 1966.



Back up in Kenny Hayward’s woods. Pappy Earl. Picture taken
May 2002.

The vessel licence was dated
June 6th 1966 and the Retail
Sales Tax Official Receipt for
the boat licence was dated June
7th 1966. In later years this boat
was given the name “Pappy
Earl”.





The Board of Directors / Trustees Meeting was held on October 21st, 1966 at the Windsor Club in
Windsor. They elected the next Board / Trustee members. A large discussion took place on
extending the terms of Trustees to three (3) years from a one (1) year term. It was moved by Jim
O’Grady, seconded by Chris Teeter that they recommend to the Members that the newly elected
Trustees be elected for a three year term and let the Members vote on it.

At the General Meeting held right after the above meeting, there were 19 members and guest, R.
Zander, present. The group approved the cost of $350.00 for the repairs to the Hyah-Hyah. Chris
Teeter donated a water pump to the Camp which was received with sincere gratitude by the
membership. The letters from the Department of the Provincial Secretary and Citizenship were
discussed and by motion from Norm Keib, seconded by D. Heisler the Head Office was to be
moved from the Town of Walkerville to the City of London. Rates for the next season (1967)
were set at $12.00 per day for Members and $15.00 per day for guests.

The cooks this year were Alice and Ted Scarr who were paid $550.00 for the season. They
remained on as cooks until 1969.

The net loss for 1966 was $1,560.40 and was related to the purchase of the new boat. The
retained earnings of the Camp stood at $6,012.25 .

Resignations (0)
New Members (0)
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